CHANCELLOR STEVE WRIGLEY 270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

May 1, 2017

PHONE: (404) 962-3000 FAX: (404) 962-3013 EMAIL: CHANCELLOR@USG.EDU

Presidents
University System of Georgia
sent via email

Dear Presidents:

The Board of Regents (BOR) of the Universitys Sayn of Georgia (USG) met on March 15, 2017 in Atlanta, Georgia. During this meeting, the following BOR policy was approved:

Board Policy 12.10 Freedom of Expression

Attached as Exhibitis a document that hows the text of the new policy and also provides the effective date and helpful information regarding this new policy

Please share widely with the appropriate offices on your campus to include academic affairs, student affairs human resources, legal affairs, and internal audit.

Sincerely,

Dr. Steve Wrigley Chancellor

Enclosure

cc: Tricia Chastain, Executive Vice Chancellor for Administration Dr. Rob Anderson, Interim